Minutes
Special Called Meeting

December 4, 2024

The meeting was called to order at 5:58 pmon December 4, 2024, by lesse Garcia, Board President.
A quorum consisting of Jesse Garcia, Carol Williams, and Norma Morales were present. Robert
Zapata and Kathy Moses were absent.

There was no public present,

John Lanagan of Newman Regency Group was present. Rick Mann of Tonka Water and leff
Rebenschied of Newman Regency Group were present by TEAMS meeting. Mr. Mann presented a
program concerning Tonka Water’s arsenic removal system. He explained how their process worked
with having the arsenic attach to the iron in the water then proceed to be filtered through anthracite
and silica sand and being backwashed and disposed of through the wastewater system. He
discussed how long these systems normally last, what type of chemicals are needed and how long
the chemicals last, and other maintenance that needs to be performed. We discussed the size of
the two tanks and that it is best that they be in a carport type building because of the sun. We will
send them the information requested and have water tests done. They will then work up a turn-key
estimate that will include parts, labor, and other fees. We will supply the carport structure.

Norma Morales and Carol Williams left at 7:07 pm. The presentation ended at 7:15 pm.




